
Through the Te Punanga Haumaru fund. Journey church led a 3 year 
anti-cyber-bullying campaign. It was well funded, and exceeded all 
expectations in raising awareness to the serious issue of bullying via 
social media. It received rave reviews from the local paper, and was 
held in very high regards by the Government, being one of the few 
locations invited to continue their campaign into the third year. You 
can still some of the work on the ‘tab’ page above under ‘cyber-
bullying’.   


